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NRG Power Marketing LLC (PML) supports the recommendation to adopt NERC’s revised definition of Bulk Electric System in NAESB Standard WEQ-000-2.  However PML recommends that the proposed definition be revised to read as follows:

Shall have the same meaning as defined in NERC document entitled, Glossary of Terms Used in the NERC Reliability Standards. 

By eliminating the reference to the current location of the document on the NERC website, NAESB will not need to revise its definition should NERC move the location of the glossary in the future.


Thank you for the opportunity to comment
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